NH res

Yeshiva University/Office of the President



September 4, 2001

Mr. B. M. Selevan 1678 - 54th Street Brooklyn, New York 11204

Dear Mr. Selevan:

It was most kind of you to send me a xerox clipping of the Yiddish Tageblatt of October 24, 1926, announcing the wedding of my late parents, of blessed memory.

I had never seen this piece, and was delighted to read it. I am most grateful to you for bringing it to me attention.

I will be glad to meet with you, preferably towards the end of October or beginning of November, if you wish to interview me concerning my relations with Torah Vodaath and my move to RIETS/YU.

Please accept my best wishes for a Ketivah Ve'Hatimah Tovah, a year of health, peace, and creativity.

Cordially yours,

NORMAN LAMM

President

NL/ht

Take the paper that I am giving you (the xerox) and see if you can make faxes that are clear, and I want to mail a copy to each of my siblings and also to my children/FYI, and make two copies of the original one of them with his note should be put on for the latter part of October (after I return from Israel), and the original plus a copy should be given to me at home for my records. Please remind me to ask Jeff Gurock if he knows this fellow.